
  
 

  
     

    
 

 
   

  
   

   
   

 
     

     
  

 
    

   
    

  
 

    
 

 
 

      
 
 

  
 

 
 
 

 
 

  
 
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC MEETING 

Pursuant to section 286.011, Florida Statutes, and Executive Order 20-69, notice is hereby given 
that the Okaloosa County Procurement Selection Committee shall hold a public meeting on 
September 23, 2020 beginning at 8:00 A.M. CST.  The meeting will be conducted in person at 
1250 N. Eglin Parkway, Shalimar, FL 32579, Training Room. 

Pursuant to Section 286.0113(2)(b)1 and 2, Florida Statutes, portions of the meeting at which the 
vendors will be making oral presentations and answering questions as part of the competitive 
solicitation to the Selection Committee will be exempt from the public meeting. Those permitted 
to be present during such portions of the meeting are: the Selection Committee Members, County 
Staff, Members of the County Attorneys Office as well as a court reporter to ensure a complete 
recording of the meeting shall be made. The presentations are anticipated to take place between 
8:00 a.m. and 3:30 p.m. CST.  After presentations have concluded, the public portion of the 
Selection Committee meeting will resume, at approximately 3:40 p.m. CST or soon thereafter, for 
final discussion and action by the Selection Committee. 

We will be following CDC guidelines, please bring the appropriate PPE, to include a mask to the 
meeting Due to room size and to follow CDC guidelines, we are requesting that you bring no more 
than six (6) people to the presentations. Please contact DeRita Mason at 
dmason@myokaloosa.com, if you plan on attending the meeting. 

The subject matter of the meeting will be as follows: 

ITN PS 33-10 Project 25 Safety Radio Network-Presentations 

If any person decides to appeal any decision made with respect to any matter considered at this 
hearing, such person will need a record of the proceeding and may need to ensure that a verbatim 
record of the proceeding is made which record includes the testimony and evidence upon which 
the appeal is to be based. 

Okaloosa County adheres to the American Disabilities Act and will make reasonable modifications 
for access to these hearings upon request. Requests may be made to the County Commission office 
described above and must be made at least 48 hours in advance of the hearing in order to provide 
the requested service. 

Posted September 14, 2020 
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